
Davis, Meghaan 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dee White <deewhite1@mindspring.com> 
Friday, April 20, 2018 8:24 AM 
Davis, Meghaan 
RE: Request for Communication 

June 13th please. Thank you, Meghaan 

dee 

From: Davis, Meghaan [mailto:Meghaan.Davis@portlandoregon.gov] 
Sent: Friday, April 20, 2018 8:23 AM 
To: Dee White 
Subject: RE: Request for Communication 

Hi Dee, 

Currently the spots we have open are in June, so far we have June 13th, June 20th and June 27th • Which day do you 
prefer? 

Thank you, 

Meghaan Davis 
OSS 11 I Office of the City Auditor 
The City of Portland, Oregon 
1221 SW 4th Avenue, Room 130 
Portland, OR 97204-1987 
T: (503) 823.0918 
F: (503) 823.4571 
Meghaan.davis@portlandoregon.gov 

Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail. 

From: Dee White [mailto :deewhitel@mindspring.com] 
Sent: Thursday, April 19, 2018 8:59 PM 
To: Davis, Meghaan <Meghaan.Davis@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: Request for Communication 

Hi Meghaan, 

I would like to sign up for a communication with council. 

Subject: Address Council regarding chronically dangerous levels of lead in our drinking water 

This description could change, but not the subject. I will email and confirm well in advance of date. 
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Thank you, 
Dee White 
3836 SE 49 th Ave. 
Portland OR 97206 
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Request of Dee White to address Council regarding chronically 
dangerous levels of lead in our drinking water (Communication) 

Filed JUN O 6 2018 

MARY HULL CABALLERO 
f the City of Portland 

Deputy 

JUN 13 2018 

PLACED ON FILE 

COMMISSIONERS VOTED 
AS FOLLOWS: 

YEAS 

1. Fritz 

2. Fish 

3. Saltzman 

4. Eudalv 

Wheeler 

NAYS 


